Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 11:23 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: HB3470 YES!

From: Torrey Byles [mailto:torreybyles@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 11:20 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Cc: Rep Buckley; Sen Bates; Rep Kotek; Rep Hoyle
Subject: HB3470 YES!

Dear Chairperson Pederson,

Please make the passage into law of HB 3470 your top priority! We are at - indeed past -- a critical juncture in
our country's and world economic development.

We must draw from our collective intelligence of educated adults, and not the "so called" invisible hand
guidance of "profit opportunities” in making choices regarding our use of the natural world.

HB 3470 is a great strategic statement of the people of Oregon to do exactly this. It further augments the
peoples of our neighboring States, Washington and California, as well as other provinces and states in North
America.

Once enacted, this bill will set up new opportunities for economic development that will be sustainable, for the
long run.

Your efforts here are most appreciated. I am an Oregon citizen who is committed to taking care of our natural
home and not burning it down.

sincerely,

Torrey Byles
Talent, OR

541-261-7019
torreybyles@gmail.com
consciouseconomics.org




